
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 

Date 13 October 2024 
 
To: All GPL Staff 
 
Re: Withdrawal of the Coordinator SPME advertisement 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
This communique serves to inform you that the internal/external Coordinator 
SPME vacancy with reference number 20240914 that was advertised on the 25 
September 2024 is hereby officially withdrawn and will not be filled at this stage. 
 
The inconvenience caused is regretted. 
 
 
SUBMITTED ON BEHALF OF HUMAN RESOURCES 
 
 


